

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk



6th June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to inform you that unfortunately the author visit to The Glebe School has been cancelled. Matt Haig who was planning to give the talk has been kept in Prague, during the filming of one of his books.

Mrs Kate Gieler, at The Glebe is hoping to re-arrange the visit and will let us know as soon as a date is organised. If you would like a refund of the pre ordered book please come to the office. If you would still like a copy of the book signed by Matt we will organise this with Mrs Gieler and Steyning bookshop.

We are however pleased to announce that we are hoping to have Julia Donaldson coming to school to speak to the children in July, further details to follow.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Sherlock

Headteacher

